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Friday, 15th December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

RE: Christmas Jumper day 
 

On Tuesday 19th December, the children will be having their Christmas lunch and can wear a Christmas 
Jumper along with the rest of their school uniform. This term we have been raising money for the Dougie 
Mac – any voluntary donations on this day will go to the charity. Throughout the day we will be asking 
children to give their time in prayer for the staff and patients of the Dougie Mac.  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Rathbone 
Pricinpal 
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